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VRC comments on IESBA (IFAC) exposure draft ‘Proposed Revisions Pertaining to 
Safeguards in the Code—Phase 1’ (December 2015; www.ifac.org). 
 
 
The VRC has reviewed the ED in relation to the Proposed Revisions Pertaining to Safeguards 
in the Code – Phase 1. It supports the proposed amendments to the code and has no further 
comments. 
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